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March 20, 2020 

Park City Calms  Fears,  Ready  to  Serve  
Credit Union Commits to Help Those Impacted by COVID-19 

MERRILL, WISC. – While there are a lot of concerns over the COVID-19 Coronavirus, Park City 
Credit Union is not only doing its part to stop the spread of the pandemic but relieve the fears that 
come with it. 

“COVID-19 is impacting individuals, families and small businesses,” said Park City CEO Val Mindak. 
“We understand that many are facing financial hardships and may not know where to turn. I want 
people to know they can turn to Park City Credit Union.” 

For current members who are struggling to make payments, the credit union is offering payment 
deferral options. Likewise, those with Christmas Club or Savers Sweepstakes accounts the credit union 
is waiving early withdrawal fees. Qualified individuals that are experiencing cash-flow challenges 
should reach out to Park City to discuss low-rate, Relief Loan options. 

The credit union also offers free financial counseling through its partnership with GreenPa  thTM   

Financial Wellness. This free service can help with budgeting, housing, student loan debt, credit report    
coaching, debt management, and how to avoid bankruptcy, foreclosure and repossession.  

“We want to bring peace-of-mind to those impacted by COVID-19 and that only comes with real, 
meaningful solutions,” Mindak said. “If you are someone concerned about your financial health in this 
unprecedented time, please know we are here for you.” 

The credit union also wants people to know that the safest place for one’s money is inside a credit 
union. Credit union deposits are insured by the National Credit Union Association, and any deposit 
with Park City will continue to be protected up to at least $250,000. 

For the safety and health of its members and employees, all Park City locations have transitioned to 
drive-thru only. In doing so, the Dave’s County Market Office has temporarily closed, as it has no 
drive-thru. With the temporary suspension of the Dave’s County Market operations, Park City 
temporarily reopened its Merill West Drive Up to serve those who typically use Dave’s County Market 
on the west end of Merrill. Additional help can be found by contacting Park City’s Call Center at (715) 
536-8351 from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday, and from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Saturday. 
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“It’s important for the people of the Northwoods to know that Park City is extremely well capitalized, 
and we are offering relief measures,” Mindak said. “We are working to reduce financial stress and are 
here for our communities.” 

### 

About Park City Credit Union   
Park City Credit Union is a member-owned financial cooperative providing financial services to 
approximately 20,000 members who live, work or own land in Forest, Iron, Langlade, Lincoln,  
Marathon, Oneida, Price, Rusk, Taylor or Vilas counties. To find out more visit us at  
www.parkcitycu.org. Park City Credit Union has offices located in Merrill, Tomahawk, Minocqua, 
Rhinelander, and in Dave’s County Market in Merrill.   
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